
Treasure Report: $1070.22 

Sales Committee meeting is October 17th  

Mulch: Can and should use again, most people like it 

 Need to stress the importance of watering it to keep the dust down 

 Fairboard will clarify removal of mulch from their side 

 Gary Gehret will check with company if they are willing to donate it again next year 

Online entries went well for our department.  

Fair Vet, went well with Bruns Animal Clinic 

Judges, all pleased with how the judges from this year 

Weigh In: better descriptions on paperwork, each club needs to go over the paperwork prior to fair, 
start paperwork check earlier to keep the lines moving 

Weigh in will be January 5, 2023 

 Must have calves by March 24, 2023 

Luke Winner and Paige Gehret will be the beef club reps on Jr. Fair.  

 Would be nice to get at least one more if not two, checking with a few club members from both 
clubs to see if any interest.  

Sale time needs to be written in book as 630, to much confusion when listed as after dairy sale 

Discussion on separating the market heifers and market steers to champions in each division.  

 Vote was dismissed, will keep the classes the same a market animal for overall 

Jenny motioned to adjust the per head fee to 10$, Luke second, but was deferred to a later date 
meeting for final decision 

Skillathon will be on July 10, 2023, this will be the only date once again.  

 Essay question will be determined at a later date 

Barn decorating contest will now be a club contest hosted by each individual club.  

Next meeting will be on January 9th  

 

 


